
PUBLIC NOTICE

SPECIAL EDUCATION DISTRICT OF LAKE COUNTY
GAGES LAKE, ILLINOIS

REQUEST FOR QUOTE (RFQ)

The Executive Board of Education for The Special Education District of Lake County
(SEDOL) is soliciting Requests for Quote (RFQ) from qualified vendors for a fully hosted
web–based Student Information System (“SIS”) to replace our current SIS.

The preferred SIS vendor will provide SEDOL with a structured environment to collect,
maintain and manage all student records and student–related information. The system
will integrate student, parent, and teacher information in one platform and provide the
SEDOL with the data collection and reporting capabilities to meet all federal and Illinois
state reporting requirements from Preschool through Grade 13.

RFQ documentation is available for review and download on the Special Education
District of Lake County’s website at: https://www.sedol.us/Page/2931.

Responses are due by September 5, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. CST. Timely delivery is at the risk
of the Respondent. Any submittals received after the deadline will be rejected.

Prospective vendors are to submit eight (8) hard copies via U.S. Mail; and one (1) digital
copy via email to the attention of:

Matt Barbini, Director of Innovation and Technology
The Special Education District of Lake County

18160 Gages Lake Road
Gages Lake, IL 60030

(847) 548-8470
mbarbini@sedol.us

Questions regarding this RFQ will be addressed by email only and should only be
submitted to Matt Barbini, Director of Innovation and Technology, at mbarbini@sedol.us.
No questions will be addressed after 4:00 p.m. on Monday, August 28.

This RFQ is not an Invitation for Bid. Responses from vendors will be evaluated on the
basis of the relative merits of the Qualifications. There will be no public opening and
reading of responses received by SEDOL pursuant to this request.
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